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IMPORTANT NOTICE

Jul 15, 2021, 10:12 PDT

For Western General and Western General Pathway policy holders

If you are currently insured with Western General or Western General Pathway this notice is
important regarding your coverage. You should have also received notification from Western
General about your policy.

On August 5, 2021, Western General was ordered to liquidate by the State of California
Superior Court. Western General is not able to offer renewals or new policies on this coverage
program, and active policies will be cancelled by September 4, 2021. Claims and refunds
may be delayed.

More information and the liquidation order is available on the CA Insurance Commissioner’s
Conservation & Liquidation Office site: http://www.caclo.org

For you and all of our customers impacted by this change, we want to ensure you continue to
hold affordable, quality auto insurance coverage. Our licensed agents can help you assess
options and transition seamlessly to another program or carrier that can provide ongoing
coverage.

Please call us at 877-817-7142 and reference your Western General or Western General
Pathway policy so that our licensed agents can assist you. You may also call other numbers
you prefer to reach your agent, or a Freeway Insurance representative will also attempt to call
you in the near future to assist.

Thank you for choosing Freeway Insurance to keep you covered for the road ahead.

We’re proud to have helped hundreds of thousands of customers find the right insurance.
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